
 

 

 

Construction Notice May 2013 

CN00033/G 

Smith Street night closures 

Additional east and 
westbound night time lane 
closures on the Smith 
Street Motorway from 
8:00pm to 5:00am are 
required in coming weeks.  

For the safety of motorists 
while parapet walls are 
painted and work overhead 
is carried out, partial and 
full closures will be 
required at various times.  

Traffic changes: 

 On Tuesday 21 May 
2013, partial closure of 
the eastbound lane of the 
Smith Street Motorway 
between Olsen Avenue 
and Parklands Drive is 
required.  

 On Thursday 23 and Friday 24 May and from Sunday 26 to Thursday 30 May 2013, full closure 
of the east and westbound lanes of the Smith Street Motorway between Olsen Avenue and 
Parklands Drive is required. Detours via Parklands Drive and Olsen Avenue will be available (see 
map). 

 Occasional single lane closures of the Smith Street Motorway occurring in each direction will 
continue during the day from 9:00am to 3:00pm. 

What to expect: 

 Detours via Parklands Drive and Olsen Avenue will be available. 

 Temporary closures of the pedestrian and cycle track on the southern side of the Smith Street 
Motorway during lifting operations.  

 Work will occur between 8:00pm and 5:00am Sunday to Friday. 

 Detours will be signed and traffic control will be in place. 

 Heavy machinery and crane movements to facilitate construction activities.  

 Temporary footpath closures, alternative routes will be signed. 

 During night works vehicles will use “quacker” (quieter) style reversing alarms to reduce noise. 

 Speed limits will be reduced around work areas. 

 Timing of this work is subject to weather conditions and construction constraints. 
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